
Ringmore Neighbourhood Plan 

The Steering Group has distributed a copy of the Neighbourhood Plan Questionnaire to each 

residence in the parish.  We hope that individual members of each household over the age of 16, will 

fill in their own entry in one of the columns provided.   

Your opinion, as expressed through this questionnaire, forms the basis of local opinion which will 

then be carried forward into the Neighbourhood Plan.  Your reply via the postage paid envelope 

provided goes direct to Devon Communities Together of Exeter and remains confidential to them.  

They will produce the statistical information for the Steering Group and forward any relevant 

comments unattributed. 

There is a small typing error in Q34 which should read...using Number 1 (for strongly agree), 2 (for 

agree) etc.  We would be grateful if you would show that you have made this correction when 

replying to the Questionnaire. 

There will be a raffle of the successfully completed and returned questionnaires, again undertaken 

by DCT and the winning number will be published in the Newsletter and awarded a cash prize of £50.   

The closing date for returning your questionnaire is 31
st

 May 2018, if anyone needs help or has 

questions regarding the questionnaire they can contact Martin Parkes of DCT or a member of the 

steering group. 

 

 

Richard Baker 
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Ringmore Neighbourhood Plan 

Devon Communities Together have received 53  completed Ringmore NP questionnaires from 90 

individuals.  This represents a return of over 45%.  Normal return ratios for this exercise are in the 

region of 25 to 30%. 

The Winning Ticket in the Questionnaire Draw for a £50 cash prize was  

Ticket Number 37.  

If you have this ticket please contact Richard Baker (phone 811115). 

The Steering Group has just received a further grant from the Government of £4425.00 to fund the 

ongoing work on the Neighbourhood Plan for the next 10 months. 

The questionnaire results can now be compiled and analysed, a report on the answers will be issued 

when completed. 

 

 

Richard Baker 
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Ringmore Neighbourhood Plan 

The Steering Group following the provision of a Government grant has been able to commission an 

analysis and report following the  Community Consultation Questionnaire and we will publish the 

findings as soon as we can. 

The winning ticket Number 37 for the Questionnaire Raffle Prize of £50 remains unclaimed.   

 We have drawn a reserve number which is Ticket Number 61.  

This reserve number will be the winning ticket in the event of no other claimant.  

The prize must be claimed on or before the 31
st

 August 2018 at which time the raffle will be 

closed. 

If you have either of these ticket numbers please call Richard Baker 01548 811115. 

 

Richard Baker 
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Devon Communities Together have now submitted their report and findings following the 

village questionnaire which was distributed earlier this year.  The Steering Group have met 

to consider their initial view of this report and need to ask for further advice and 

clarification of certain paragraphs of this report.  It is hoped that we will be able to send out 

a report during November. 

Nobody claimed the raffle prize associated with the questionnaire and the draw is now 

closed. 

 

Richard Baker 
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